
Theatre Trip letters 

Just a reminder that the return date for the Horrible 
Histories: Terrible Tudors letters is Friday 7th March. Please 

ensure that you get the permission slips in.  

 

World Pokemon Day 

 For Friday afternoon this week, pupils were able to 
participate in a range of activities to celebrate World 

Pokemon Day. Pupils could join a Pokemon Quiz, do some 
Pokemon drawing/colouring, play in a Pokemon card 

tournament, or attend the trip to Geek Retreat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Clubs 

Alongside Period 5 and Social Cafe on a Friday, we have 
introduced a range of school clubs for pupils to participate 
in. Pupils completed a survey on what kinds of clubs they 
would like to be a part of. This half term, we are running 

the 4 different clubs that were most popular with pupils: - 
Art Club, Sports Club, Chess/Board Games and Computing 

Club. 

 

 

Citizenship Activity Day  

Pupils on Friday participated in a range of 
activities to help support them, and expand 
their knowledge on how to be a good citizen 

in modern society. Pupils participated in 
sessions about the Equality Act and Protected 

Characteristics, Ramadan, LGBT+ History 
Month, and practiced how to deliver CPR in 

an emergency situation. Pupils earned a 
certificate for their fantastic efforts with the 
CPR training. Well done to those who joined 

in!  

 

Did someone say Ducklings?! 

 

                                                         

 

Dates 
Week of 3rd March – National Careers Week 
Tuesday 4th March – Ducklings arriving. 
Tuesday 4th March – Shrove Tuesday  
Wednesday 5th March – Ash Wednesday Onsite 
Service 
Wednesday 5th March – Careers Chat 
Thursday 6th March – World Book Day – Fancy 
Dress Optional 
 


